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FISCAL NOTE, 86TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

March 5, 2019

TO: Honorable Joan Huffman, Chair, Senate Committee on State Affairs
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: SB175 by Perry (relating to eminent domain reporting requirements for certain entities.),

Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Chapter 2206 of the Government Code to amend annual reporting
requirements for purposes of maintaining the accuracy of information in the Comptroller's
eminent domain database. The amended reporting requirements would apply to a public school
district located in county with a population of less than 25,000 and a municipality or county with a
population of less than 25,000. It is assumed that the provisions of the bill could be absorbed
using existing resources.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 304 Comptroller of Public Accounts
LBB Staff: WP, AF, CMa, LCO
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